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DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY
BAYLOR COLLEGE OF MEDICINE
TEXAS MEDICAL CENTER
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77030

June 23, 1992

Philip T. Cagle, M.D.
Department of Pathology
Baylor College of Medicine

Dear Dr. Cagle:

Please update me on the status of your Moran Foundation project (1-89-0037)
entitled "The Influence of Corticosteroids on Pulmonary Adenocarcinoma"”.

Since approval and funding is generally for a one-year period, all projects
approved in or prior to June 1991 should now be "complete”, or nearly so.

I need a progress and/or final report regarding your project, including dates
and times of any presentations, and information regarding any publications.

Please submit this to me within the next 30 days.
Sincerely yours,

Philip J. Migliore, M.D.
Research Director
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c: Dr. Michael Lieberman
Mr. John Moran
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July 27, 1992

Philip J. Migliore, M.D.
The Moran Foundation
Baylor College of Medicine
Department of Pathology
One Baylor Plaza
Houston, Texas 77030

Dear Dr. Migliore:

My Moran Foundation Project (1-89-0037) entitled "The Influence of
Estrogen on Pulmonary Carcinomas" has been completed. The results show
that 7 of 20 non-small cell lung cancers have elevated corticosteroid receptor
levels. The writing of a manuscript with these results is now in progress.
These results will be submitted for presentation at the World Congress on
Lung Disease in Amsterdam, The Netherlands, in June 1993. The Moran
Foundation will be acknowledged in all presentations and manuscripts.

Thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,
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Philip T. Cagle, M.D.
Assistant Professor of Pathology
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